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Message from the Headteacher
As you may be aware we will be celebrating the King’s           
Coronation on Friday 5th May with a special lunch 
and garden party. The garden party will start at 2pm 
in the playground and there will be an abundance of                  
activities. Everybody is welcome to come along. There 
will be tea and cake and contributions are welcome to 
our school charity. Hoping you will be able to come 
and join the celebration. Children will be able to wear 
red, white and blue on the day.

On Wednesday, our Year 4 children enjoyed an                                              
afternoon of foreign languages alongside children from 
all the Partnership Schools.  They were taught  French, 
German and Spanish.  They thoroughly enjoyed playing 
games and they especially enjoyed the French cheese 
tasting! Great fun was had by all, and the enthusiasm 
and participation was infectious!  Thanks to the staff 
and pupils at Chipping Norton School for organising 
the event.

We are introducing a new KS2 cricket club beginning             
Friday 12th May from 3.15 - 4.15pm. Mr Whybrow will 
be coaching the children.  He is a qualified Level 2 ECB 
Cricket Coach (and plays for Charlbury 1st Team in his 
spare time). Please contact the office if you wish to sign 
up.

Please could we request that children do not bring 
‘Prime’ drinks bottles for water as this is causing issues 
in school.

Congratulations to Mrs Sarah Mariani who is our new 
parent governor. 

Lastly, I would just like to say a fond farewell and a huge 
thank you to Mr Balaquidan who left us today. We wish 
him lots of luck in his new venture. However, we will be 
seeing him soon as he has volunteered to come back 
to help out on Year 3 and 4 class trips.

Wishing you all a wonderful bank holiday weekend.

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Eve, Summer, Ronnie

Year 1 – Alice, Tonylee, Imogen

Year 2 – Amelia, Vika, Patrick

Year 3 – Elsie, Kingslee, Whole Class

Year 4 – Skylar, Leo, Luca

Year 5 – Lily, Harry, Bea

Year 6 – Anais, Phoebe, Florence

The Prayer
Almighty Father,
Make us instruments of Your love              
and forgiveness.

May we always strive to demonstrate 
kindness within our school 
community and beyond.

Amen



Dates for Summer Term
Wednesday 3rd May U10 Rugby - Year 5 

Friday 5th May King’s Coronation Lunch

Monday 8th May Coronation Bank Holiday

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th May SATs Week

Monday 15th  - Friday 19th May KS1 Assessment Week 

Thursday 18th May
Ascension Day Mass 

Kingham Sculpture Trail 

Monday 22nd May Whole School & Whole Class Photos

Wednesday 24th May
Science Day 

Year 4, 5 & 6 Athletics at CNS 

Sunday 28th May Confirmation 11am in Church 

HALF TERM Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June

Monday 5th - Friday 9th June Year 6 Yenworthy Residential

Sunday 11th June
First Holy Communion

PTA Summer Fete

Monday 12th - Friday 16th June Assessment Week

Monday 12th - Wednesday 14th June Year 4 Everdon Residential

Thursday 15th June Choir to Dochester Abbey 

Thursday 22nd June
Year 3 Trip to Ufton Court (Change of Date)

Year 2 Trip to the British Motor Museum, Gaydon

Friday 23rd June Reception Trip to the Oxford Story Museum 

Saturday 24th June PTA Sponsored Run for the King’s Coronation

Friday 30th June Sports Day (Change of Date)

Monday 3rd - Thursday 6th July Year 5 Bikability 

Thursday 6th July Year 6 Transition Day at CNS 

Friday 7th July

Year 6 Transition Day at CNS 

Move Up Day 

PTA Disco

Thursday 13th July Year 6 End of School Production - 6pm

Thursday 20th July End of Year Mass & Memories - Whole School

Thursday 20th July School closes for the Summer at 12.05pm

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY





You are invited to help us celebrate the 

King ’s Coronation
with a 

Garden Party 
at Holy Trinity Catholic School

on Friday 5th May
from 2pm - 3 . 15pm

There will be performances by our Choir 
and  Year 5 Brass Band, 

along with Maypole Dancing 
and the Parade of Crowns.

The children may come to school dressed in Red, White and Blue.




